
Director  wins  Committee  of
the Year award from OCBA

Ray  Zschiesche’s
practice  is
focused on complex
state and federal
litigation  and
appeals.

Director Ray Zschiesche received an award for Committee of the
Year by the Oklahoma County Bar Association for his work as
chairman of the Community Service Committee.

“Phillips Murrah is proud to have Ray as a representation of
the firm,” President Tom Wolfe said. “He is rightly deserving
of praise in accepting the Committee of the Year award given
his selflessness in his work as chairman of the Community
Service Committee.”

Ray was recently recognized in an Oklahoma Bar Journal article
for the Community Service Committee’s continued annual holiday
tradition  of  providing  some  holiday  cheer  to  the  less
fortunate.

Ray received the award at OCBA’s Annual Awards Luncheon on
June 12.

https://phillipsmurrah.com/2015/06/director-wins-committee-year-award-ocba/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2015/06/director-wins-committee-year-award-ocba/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/12/Raymond-Zschiesche-copy.png
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/ray-e-zschiesche/
http://okcbar.org
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/thomas-g-wolfe/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2015/05/21/attorneys-provide-cheer-less-fortunate-through-oklahoma-county-bar-association-community-service-committee/

